
 

 
Canning Campaign Continues Through Sept. 15 
 

 
Dear Currency Exchange Owner/Store Manager: 
 
We have about 3-1/2 weeks left in our canning campaign. While the summer got 
off to a rocky start, we are hopeful that your customers are supporting the Back 2 
School program and leaving their spare change for us.  
 
As in years past, once the campaign is over, you can send checks/money orders 
to our offices. We will send out a reminder email, but all monies go to: 
 
Back 2 School Illinois  
3959 N. Lincoln Ave. 
Chicago, IL 60613 
 
If you have any questions, you can email us at info@B2SI.org or call 
847.268.3550 
 
As always, we thank you for all you to do on behalf of B2SI and the children of 
Illinois.  

 
B2SI Board of Directors 
 
8/20/20 
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